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 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor G Ridley 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor P Hetherton, Cabinet Member for City 

Services     

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“I was recently contacted by residents who were concerned about the sight of 
overflowing bins at the London Road Mass Grave/War Memorial. Other 
residents have reported similar problems at other local cemeteries. Could the 
Cabinet Member for City Services tell us what arrangements have been made 
to ensure this situation does not occur again?”  
 

 

 
 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor G Ridley  

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor P Hetherton, Cabinet Member for City 

Services 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 

“Residents have also raised concerns about the accuracy of a sign near the 
mass grave which states: ‘Resting in these gardens are those who lost their 
lives during the Air Raid in 1940’. Would the Cabinet Member look at altering 
this sign to reflect the burials of victims from other raids during the war?’  
 

 

 
 

 3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor G Ridley  

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor J McNicholas 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 

“As a Director of Birmingham International Airport Holdings Limited Could Cllr 
McNicholas tell us what discussions he has had with the Chief Executive of 
Birmingham Airport about the recent chaotic scenes?” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 4. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor P Male  

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor K Sandhu, Cabinet Member for 

Education 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 

“Is the Cabinet Member for Education confident that Coventry schools can cope 
with the projected influx of children into the state school system assuming the 
removal of the current VAT exemption and business rates relief on private 
education?’ 

 
 
 
 


